
        It is April and already our 52nd Biennial 

National Convention is looming large.  Before 

you know it, August will be here and we will 

all meet in Pittsburgh, PA.  We will also 

realize that NAPFE will be 104 years old in 

just two months following the convention. 

       I remind you that if you are attending 

either as a delegate or a visitor, you must have 

put in for the time off.   The convention runs 

from August 1- 4, 2017.   We hope to see you 

there.  More information is included in this 

newsletter.  Please take time to look it over.  

Make your registration for the convention and 

confirm reservations for the hotel at the group 

rate.  Pittsburgh has grown quite a bit over the 

years and I believe you will enjoy the work-

shops and whatever the city has to offer its 

visitors.  Come prepared to enjoy the hospi-

tality and entertainment Local 510 is offering. 
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Happy Easter 

Alliance 

Family & Friends 

       The National Alliance of Postal and Federal 

Employees is in an enviable position.  We are 

unique and we have a history.   As a labor 

union, our destiny is pretty much left in the 

hands of its members.  Numbers mean 

something in this game. We ask that each one, 

reach one.  Each member, bring in a member. 

Not only does it earn you extra money, but 

bodies validates the Union.   Unfortunately, the 

reason this union was founded in 1913, still 

carries a lot of validity today.  In some places, 

it’s like we are stepping back in time.   The 

immigrant debacle is not helping the situation 

either.   We certainly have to watch our step.   

 These are hard times, if you have job, stay 

on it.  Do the job you were hired to do.  Don’t 

make it easy for them to dismiss you.  There are 

going to be some tough months ahead.  Beware! 

       I look forward to seeing many of you in at 

the national convention. 
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The Desk of the National 1st Vice 

President 

 

     The National First Vice President, Mrs. 

Janice Robinson sends this message to 

NAPFE labor representatives about 

workshops being held in various cities on 

OWCP.  That is the Workman’s 

Compensation Program.  This would be a 

valuable training tool and a rewarding one 

for the members.  These training 

workshops are free.   The exception would 

be if the Local or District elects to send the 

rep to the area where the workshops are 

being held, then the entity would pick up 

the tab for lodging, etc.   The following are 

some of the cities and dates of where and 

when the workshops are being held in 

2017: 

Division 2 New York 

 

Classes are set up for 

June 14 and September 13 

Call: (212) 863-0800 from 9am to 4 pm 

E-mail: Sicilia.Luigi@dol.gov 

 

District Office 3 Philadelphia 

 

May 17th to the 19th 

September 13th to the 15th 

Call: 267- 687-4160 

 

District 6 Florida 

 

April 25-27, 2017 

June 6-8, 2017 

August 1-3, 2017 

For additional information, please fax 

Sheryl Shepard at 904-366-0228 or email 

at shepard.sheryl@dol.gov 

 

 

District 9 Cleveland 

August 8 and August 9, 2017 

For additional information, please contact 

Donna Kleinhenz at  

Kleinhenz.Donna@dol.gov 

 

District Office 11 Chicago 

There is a 3-day Basic & Intermediate 

Training for Injury Compensation 

Specialists 

July 26 through the 28th 

Call: (312) 789-2800 Monday – Friday 9 

am to 12 noon and 1 pm until 4 pm 

Email: richardson.shirley@dol.gov 

 

District 12 Denver 
 

July 19-20, 2017 
Contact Ms. Kim Macklin 

(303)202-2533 
 

District Office 13 San Francisco 
 

July 18th, 19th, and 20th 

Contact: Jennifer Clevenger 

Call: (415) 241-3300 

 

Washington, DC  

June 20th through 22nd 

September 19th through 21st 

November 14th through 16th 

Call: (202) 513-6800 Ask for Hope Little 

 

****** 

 Anyone interested and need more 

information call the contact numbers in 

please your area.  Or contact Janice 

Robinson by phone: (202) 939-6325 or 

Email: jrobinson@napfe.org.  
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                                 National Alliance of Postal and Federal Employees 

52nd Biennial National Convention 

         Pittsburgh Local 510 NAPFE, Host  

P O Box 10571 

Pittsburgh, PA 15235 
Earl Lawson, Local President   – (412) 243-5687 

 

          THEME:  “DON’T STOP BELIEVING – YES WE CAN” 

The 52ndt Biennial National Convention will be held in Pittsburgh, PA 

August 1-4, 2017 at the Double Tree by Hilton Hotel Pittsburgh-Monroeville Convention 

Center, 101 Mall Blvd Monroeville PA 15146. 

Over 300 guests will be in attendance, and as you can see this venue will provide an 

excellent opportunity for you to advertise your business or services to a diverse 

audience. 

Please support our 52nd Biennial National Convention, as we continue to serve our 

members, by submitting your ad camera ready via email to etaylor@napfe.org. 

Secure your ad space early in order to take advantage of this opportunity.  We would 

also appreciate souvenirs and trinkets which include your business name to distribute 

to our attendees.  “Thanking You in Advance”, Harriet Wilson, Convention Chairperson. 

Prices for the Souvenir Booklet ADS: 

                                              Outside page             $300.00 

                                              Inside back page            $250.00 

Full page with picture             $125.00 

Full page without Picture      $100.00 

½ page with picture         $75.00 

½ page without Picture       $50.00 

¼ page with picture         $40.00 

¼ page without picture        $25.00 

AD SIZE______________     AMOUNT PAID______ 

 

All Ads must be camera ready and emailed to etaylor@napfe.org, or mail to: 

Ernestine Taylor, Editor, 1640 11th Street NW, Washington, DC 20001-5008 

Deadline: June 1, 2017 
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National Alliance of Postal and Federal Employees 
1640 Eleventh Street N. W.  Washington, D. C. 20001-5008 

(202) 939-6325               Fax: (202) 939-6392 

 

Organized October 6, 1913 

Locals in Thirty-Seven States, the District of Columbia & the U.S. Virgin Islands 

 

Convention Hotel Reservation Information 

DOUBLETREE by HILTON HOTEL 

 
The 52nd Biennial National Convention of the National Alliance of Postal and Federal Employees 

 (NAPFE) will be held August 1 – 4, 2017 in Pittsburgh, PA at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel 

 Pittsburgh-Monroeville Convention Center, 101 Mall Blvd., Monroeville, PA 15146. 

Reservations by phone @ (800) 222-8733 or online using the code “NAP” @ www.doubletree3.hilton.com. 

 

Room Rate: $119.00 plus state, local and occupancy taxes (single/double).  

Total rate per night is $135.66. Parking is free. 

 

Deadline for hotel group rate is July 1, 2017 

************************************************************************************ 

REGISTRATION FORM 

 

“DON’T STOP BELIEVING – YES WE CAN” 

 
Last Name _________________________First Name ___________________________MI ________ 

 

Address ________________________________________City/State/Zip ___________________________ 

 

Phone ___________________ Fax ___________________ Email _________________________________ 

 

Local Number _____ Retiree _____ Youth ____Management Division _____ Auxiliary ____ Youth ____ 

 

COMPLETE REGISTRATION INCLUDES: COMMEMORATIVE SOUVENIR JOURNAL, 

BRIEFCASE/BACKPACK, PLENARY SESSIONS, WORKSHOPS, HOSPITALITY NIGHTS, 

TRANSPORTATION TO AND FROM AIRPORT, 4 BREAKFASTS, 4 LUNCHES, BANQUET, 

DANCE… 

 
BANQUET MENU SELECTION: PORK LOIN ____ BLACKENED CHICKEN_____ VEGETARIAN _____ 

 

(Chicken will be selected if you fail to make a selection) 

 

Adult Registration: $175.00             Amount paid ___________      Youth Registration: $88.00 

 

Amount Paid ___________       Total numbered registered: (A) _______ (Y) _________ 
Completed registration form and fees are due, no later than July 1, 2017. Cancellations must be received in writing, no later than 

July 10, 2017 NOTE: “No refunds” if cancellation is received after July 10, 2017. 

For information contact: Ilo Hairston @ (202) 939-6325 ext. 242 or Email: ihairston@napfe.org 

Make checks payable to: NAPFE National Convention 

Mail to:                             Noel V.S. Murrain, Secretary – Convention Registration 

                                           1640 11th St. NW 

                                           Washington DC 20001-5008 
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National Alliance Paying  
 $100.00 for every 

NEW MEMBER Recruited! 
 

Recruiter’s Name Here 
(Yellow Copy Only, Please) 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recruiter’s Name Here 



 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
NATIONAL ALLIANCE OF POSTAL AND FEDERAL 

EMPLOYEES 

52nd BIENNIAL NATIONAL CONVENTION 

 

AUGUST 1-4, 2017 

Hosted by Local 510 Pittsburgh PA 

Parent Body - Auxiliary - Retirees - Management Division - Youth Division  

Guest speakers, Workshops to inform and strengthen our Union,   

Net Working, Awards Banquet, Youth Talent Showcase, Local Cultural 

Excursions… and much, much more. 

 
 

 

Doubletree by Hilton Hotel Pittsburgh - Monroeville 

Convention Center 
101 Mall Blvd., Monroeville, Pennsylvania, 15146 

 
Guests can make reservations over the phone @ (800)-222-8733 or online using the code  

NAP @ www.doubletree3.hilton.com 

http://doubletree3.hilton.com/en/hotels/pennsylvania/doubletree-by-hilton-hotel-pittsburgh-monroeville-convention-center-PITMRDT/index.html
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